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Dear Mr Wetherby 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION 
 
I am writing to confirm that the Authority has now completed its search for the information 
which you requested on 26th April 2011 empty commercial properties with a rateable value over 
£40,000. 
 
Please find attached a pdf document showing the information you requested. 

             . 
The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and 
Patents Act 1988. You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any noncommercial 
research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Please contact me at the above 
address if you wish to re-use the information for commercial purposes so that the appropriate licence 
can be issued, in some instances a fee will be payable. 
 
Information you receive continues to be protected by the copyright of the person, or organisation, from 
which the information originated. You must ensure that you gain their permission before reproducing 
any third party (non Babergh Copyright) information. 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications.   
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Director of Corporate Services at 
the above address. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted 
the complaints procedure provided by the Authority. The Information Commissioner can be contacted 
at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 
5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jenni Green 
Information Officer 
Corporate Division 
01473825753 ext 2153 
. 


